
Access to Technology
Students require internet and access to computers to complete their studies at NSCC. This fund was 
created to ensure a strong supply of loaner laptops and internet mobile routers for students to use 
while they are learning remotely.  

During the COVID-19 pandemic and move to remote learning it became clear that many students do not 
have their own computers or access to internet at their homes. 

We were able to loan 1,867 devices to students to meet this need, but these devices need continual 
maintenance and replacement.  

Our goal is to make learning from home more accessible for everyone.

If you’re interested in learning more or supporting this fund, please contact:

Whitney MacLean: Whitney.Maclean@nscc.ca or Ben Trenaman: Ben.Trenaman@nscc.ca
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